On June 5th, the following information was requested by Board Member Paulette Burdick regarding the Five-Year Capital Plan Workshop. 

Question:  Please provide a summary of the discussions with the Criminal Justice Commission (CJC) concerning the Youth Violence Prevention-Empowerment Centers.

Response:  This issue was not addressed in the workshop materials prepared by staff, however, it may be addressed at the workshop should the Board wish to entertain this issue.
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